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Termination of Flood Watch for Mattagami River 
 

 
Date of Issue—Friday, May 19, 2023 

 
(Timmins, ON)—The Mattagami Region Conservation Authority has terminated the Flood 

Watch for the Mattagami River. Higher than normal water levels continue to drop throughout the 

area. 

 

The Flood Advisory Committee will continue to meet as needed throughout the year. Residents 

can visit the MRCA website at www.mattagamiregion.ca for the latest information on watershed 

conditions and public advisories, or to sign up for flood notifications via email. 
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For more information, please contact the MRCA at 705-360-2660 

 


